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Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday 14th December we would like to go off timetable to have an enhanced learning day 

regarding the Ancient Egyptians. In class, we have been learning about the hierarchy of the Ancient 

Egyptians. We would like your child to dress in their chosen attire for one of the people from the 

image below. 

 

During the day, we shall attempt some Egyptian dance movements, make some tasty Egyptian 

bread, take part in an Egyptian style ‘who wants to be a millionaire game’, complete some art work 

around Egyptian headdresses, test our Egyptian shadufs that the children made this term and design 

and make a cartouche on papyrus. 

We very much look forward to this event. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Hall 

 


